Dear Liberty Community,

| want to address the recent water supply disruption in neighboring communities caused by a ruptured
water pipe just north of the Greenville Water System water treatment plant.

First and foremost, I'd like to express my gratitude to the hardworking Greenville Water System (GWS)
employees who have been working day and night since the disruption occurred. Their dedication is
greatly appreciated. The good news is, the new pipe was delivered yesterday, and GWS is on top of the
situation.

Additionally, | want you to know that the City of Liberty has always had a contingency plan in place for
situations like these. As a result, we are currently receiving water from Easley Central Water District,
which ensures a steady water supply with no expected issues in the foreseeable future.

| want to emphasize that there is no need to worry or conserve water at this time. The city has taken
steps to ensure that you will not experience any water shortage during this repair process.

Our staff will continue to monitor the situation closely and keep you updated if anything changes. Your
safety and well-being are our top priorities, and we are committed to providing you with a reliable water

supply.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to City Hall if you have any questions or concerns at 864-843-3177
ext. 2.

Sincerely,

J

Erica Romo Woods

Mayor, City of Liberty
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